
 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF CHANGE TO GARBAGE COLLECTION SCHEDULE 
 

Areas affected; MINAKI PLACE, ESSA PLACE, MONA DRIVE 

 
 
 

 
Please be advised that effective Tuesday, November 22nd, the regular scheduled Tuesday 
garbage collection for Minaki Place, Essa Place, and Mona Drive will take place on Thursday’s 
until further notice.   
 
 
If you reside in the affected areas, please put your garbage out on Thursday’s effective 
November 24th, 2016.  
 
 
Thank you for your cooperation in helping make the garbage collection process more efficient. 
 
 
For more information please contact the Public Works Department at 826-3227 ext. 230 
 
 
 


